
January 25, 2021

Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers of the City of Redondo Beach, 

I am privileged to have been selected as a commissioner for the City of Redondo Beach; serving the

Public Art Commission since 2018.  Due to work and family considerations, I have made the decision to

move to Oceanside in February.  As such, I must resign my commission position with the city. 

Although there were a number of reasons for the move, the most difficult decisions were ceasing to

serve the city under such competent and professional elected officials and with dedicated city

management staff and fellow commissioners. 

I thank you for the guidance and leadership each of you provided while I was seeking my commission

appointment and am grateful for having been afforded the opportunity to serve the city. 

I would like to think that I will be back in Redondo Beach at some point in the future and I hope that I

would be considered to serve again if the opportunity arose. 

Thank you and I wish the City of Redondo Beach, those who serve, and its residents all the best. 

Alex Milley

https://www.linkedin.com/in/alexmilley/

mailto:alexmilley@yahoo.com


